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        Tell us what you want to do. Describe all proposed work including materials, design, 
and dimensions. Additional pages may be attached.
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Level III alteration of approximately 7,220 square feet and Addition of approximately 604 square feet, in
an existing Historic Structure. The project does not increase the existing building footprint.

Built in 1886 for the Milwaukee Fire Department, the building was decommissioned and sold to the Paul
Kortsch Storage Company in 1924. The building was used for cold and tempered storage for many
decades. With the exception of the addition of an elevator in 1925, the building remains largely
unimproved.

The current owners would like to convert the structure into a single-family dwelling. Proposed
improvements include full mechanical, electrical, and plumbing work commensurate with a typical
modern single-family dwelling. Accommodations would include 3 bedrooms, 2.5 bathrooms, kitchen,
living, storage, and utility space. The plans include a single-stall garage within the structure. A rooftop
addition provides daylight to the floors below and includes one of two stairs to gain access to a rooftop
deck.

Proposed building envelope improvements are new insulated wood windows, new roof insulation and
membrane, restoration of brick masonry pediment, restoration of ornamental metal trim, custom
manufactured passage and garage doors, restoration of existing "hayloft" shutters and hoisting boom. It
The proposed plans also address site work and general repair, as may be expected after years of
under-use.

All proposed work to brick/stone masonry, metal ornament, and wood accessories will match the
existing in material composition and construction detail. Where contemporary materials are proposed,
careful attention has been paid to visibility from street level.
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